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From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org> 
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Subject: Contract update regarding your data escrow agent 
 

 

  

 

Dear Registrar, 
  
We write to inform you of a change to your designated registrar data escrow 
agent. 
  
Effective 1 Dec 2018, DENIC eG has assigned its responsibilities for providing data 
escrow services to ICANN accredited registrars to a wholly-owned subsidiary, 
DENIC Services GmbH & Co KG (DENIC Services). ICANN has approved this change. 
  
Pursuant to Section 12.7 of your data escrow agreement, no approval is required 
by you but DENIC Services may be communicating with you regarding any actions 
required. 
  
If you have any questions about this change, please contact us at 
registrar@icann.org. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Cyrus Namazi 
Vice President, Global Domains Division 

________________________________ 

  
To reference past registrar communications please click here. 
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